
CONEJO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

RESOLUTION #22/23-36 

YEAR END BUDGET TRANSFERS 

FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023 

In accordance with Sections 4260 I and 8520 I of the Education Code, at a meeting of the Board of Education 

of the Conejo Valley Unified School District held on June 21, 2023, the Deputy Superintendent, Business Services, 

or the Director of Fiscal Services, are hereby authorized, at the close of this school year, to make such transfers 

between the unappropriated fund balance and any expenditure classifications, or balance any expenditure 

classifications of the budget of the district for the 2022-2023 school year, as necessary to permit the payment of 

obligations of the District incurred during such school year. The law requires a majority vote of the Board of 

Education for approval on transfers from unappropriated fund balance (Education Code Sections 42600 and 85200). 

Transfers will be ratified at the next regularly scheduled Board of Education meeting following the required transfer. 

This is to certify that the above resolution was adopted by the Board of Education by a majority vote, at its 

regular meeting of June 21, 2023. 

Lisa Evans Powell, DSW 

Clerk, Board of Education 


